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Wednesday, 16 December 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

I am delighted to announce that we have now completed our recruitment drive, which commenced 

with my post in October.   

From January onwards, Mr McNee will become a permanent, full-time member of the teaching team, 

with responsibility for Red Class.   

In addition, we have appointed in a part-time capacity, Mrs Boydell, who will also be joining us in 

January, as part of the teaching team in Purple Class alongside Mrs H Dawson, who will become the 

permanent staff member for this year group.   

This is an exciting time for school as we move forward, with this new compliment of staff and stability 

for the future.   

Mrs Dawson and Mrs Boydell will be in touch with parents of Purple Class shortly over Class Dojo, to 

introduce themselves prior to the commencement of the term. 

Regards to you all, 

 

Mrs J M Marrow 

Headteacher 
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